
April 20, 2017

Dear Competitor,

Congratulations on your performance in the 2017 TLAFF International Flute Competition. 
Please find your competitor comment sheets included in this package. 

We encourage you to incorporate our adjudicators’ constructive criticism into your daily practice.

We look forward to hearing your progress next year and don’t forget to visit our website  
www.tlaff.ca and apply to the 2018 TLAFF International Flute Competition. Applications  
open September 1, 2017.

Sincerely,
The TLAFF Board of Directors


